
Families new to the APS district can complete enrollment online throughout the district
closure: https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/enrollment. 
Pending enrollments will be finalized centrally by the Office of Student Assignment &
Records. 
School-based enrollment staff will receive a new student roster via email.
New students will begin after the district re-opens. For any questions, contact the Office
of Student Assignment at (404) 802-2233.

 
Instructional Assignments
For student who do not have access to a computer/device or internet, hard copies of
student work was sent home with students on Friday, March 13, 2020. Please allow your
scholar to pace themselves through the work packet. Students also have the option of
completing assignments online. Please see the specific link below to access the "Lesson
Plan" for each week. Please check back weekly, as new assignments will be added and
uploaded to the Google Classroom website. Additional directions on how to assess these
resources are also provided in the link.
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/domain/14760
 
Student Enrollment

 
Accountability and Testing
The district is awaiting guidance from the Georgia Department of Education regarding
Georgia Milestones Assessments, Georgia Alternate Assessments (GAA 2.0) and other
accountability measures.
 

If you are in need of support, please email your child's teacher. A list of email staff
email addresses can be found at the following link

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/domain/11374  or
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/perkerson    

 
Please continue to visit the Atlanta Public Schools website for updates on closures, 

re-openings and additional important information. 
 
 
 
 

What You Need to Know While We
Are Out 



 
Beginning Monday, March 16, 2020, all APS students can daily

receive free bagged meals at 5 school sites that will be open for food
distribution Monday through Friday from 10 a.m. - 12 p.m.

 
Douglass High School

Cleveland Ave Elementary School
Bunche Middle School
Sylvan Middle School

Phoenix Academy 
 

Beginning Monday, March 16, 2020, APS partner, GOODR, will
provide ready to eat meals at the following local community sites: 

Hosea Williams Feed The Hungry 
(4779 Mindy St. Atlanta, GA. 30366 * 404-755-3353)

 
Food Pantry - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday

10 a.m. - Noon 
Bring ID and Social Security Card

 
Loaves and Fishes @ St. John the Wonderworker Parish 

(543 Cherokee Ave., SE Atlanta, GA. 30312 * 678-373-9433)
Serves food Monday - Friday 9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m.

 
 

Beginning Monday, March 23, 2020, all APS families can report to
one of the 5 open APS school sites Monday through Friday from 10

a.m. - 12 p.m. to receive a bag of shelf stable grocery items from the
Atlanta Community Food Bank.

Free meals for kids during Coronavirus 
School Closures


